
                              February 10, 1992


REPORT TO THE HONORABLE


    MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL


PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO PEOPLE'S ORDINANCE


OF 1919 (TRASH ORDINANCE)/COUNCIL DOCKET


OF FEBRUARY 10, 1992, ITEM S408


     At the City Council meeting on February 3, 1992, the City Council


directed the City Attorney to prepare proposed ballot language to amend


the People's Ordinance of 1919 (San Diego Municipal Code section


66.0123).

     Attached as Exhibit A is the proposed ballot language that we have


prepared.  Also attached is our Memorandum of Law addressing the legal


questions raised by the Council about the ballot proposal at the February


3 meeting.

                              Respectfully submitted,


                              JOHN W. WITT


                              City Attorney
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